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May 29, 2018 

 

«OwnerName» 
«OwnerAddre» 
«OwnerCity», «OwnerState» «OwnerZipCo» 

RE: All property lots within Town Limits  

Dear Property Owner; 

Spring time has arrived and soon it will be summer! The Town of Bainville would like to 
take this opportunity to remind everyone about tidying up your property and show off 
what a beautiful town Bainville can be. The Heritage America Celebration and All-School 
Reunion will be held June 30, 2018 and July 1, 2018. Many people from near and far away 
will be here to enjoy the festivities. Another reminder, it is the property owner’s 
responsibility to mow the boulevards, culverts and ditches on your property.  

According to the Bainville Town Code: 

7.04.010 Accumulation of Refuse and Weeds Prohibited.  It shall be unlawful for 
any person to allow any garbage, refuse matter, obnoxious weeds or other common 
nuisances that shall be deemed a health hazard or public menace to accumulate upon any 
premises owned or occupied by such person. 

7.08.020 Cutting or Removing of Weeds Required.  All persons are hereby required 
to remove all weeds from said premises under their control and to the center of the street 
or alley along, in front of or abutting on said premises and to keep the same free from 
weeds. 

7.08.030 Failure to Comply. Whenever the growth of weeds shall become or attain 
such a condition as is prohibited in this chapter, the owner or occupant shall be notified to 
remove same and in default of this being done, said town shall remove the same and may 
do any other work necessary to place said premises in a condition that shall comply with 
this chapter and the clerk shall certify the cost of same, which cost shall become a lien upon 
the property. 

If you have empty lots in town, please make arrangements to have them mowed before the 
celebration. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the office or check out 
the town website: www.townofbainville.com .  

Thanks, 

Town of Bainville 
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